NPO 5ive planetsと、NPO 10年アリガトウ・プロジェクトの









Marion Breeze-Williams

Dear michi - I have been thinking of you and hope that you have not been very badly affected by the horrible situation in fukishima. perhaps you and hino left tokyo to go to family in kobe? the world is so shocked and those of us who have friends there are concerned. let me know how you are, please.

at the moment I am in bermuda because tobic and chris have had their third child, a little boy they have named Henry. He is 2.5 wks old now, lovely, feeding well, and will probably be a happy third child, very adaptable and friendly. He went to church with us today.

after being here a month in total, I will go directly to pittsburgh. Bug and Dave's first child was due last 8 days ago so we ring her every day to hear if he or she has been born. You can see, very soon I will have a total of 6 grandchildren !!!!! Soon it will be your birthday, so I hope that you have a very happy day. And please let me know how you and hino are. love from marion

England便り **Number**



Dear Michi

台風が上陸しているようだけど大丈夫ですか?まあ、不死身のミッチーだから大丈夫だと 思うけど。母から被災地の子供86人が書いた作文が記載されたつなみ文集を読み、自 分でネットを通して発見した情報とともに、「被災地の子供たちの暮らし」というタイトル で記事を書かせてもらいました。これは、Tシャツを買ってくださる人々に配るつもりで す。良いことを言えば、震災から2ヶ月で被災地でライフラインが復旧したことと子供たち が前向きであること。他の国であれほどの規模の震災が起きたら半年以上はライフライ ンは復旧しないと覚悟しなければならないといっても過言ではありません。世界を見ると ライフラインが何十年以上もない地域もあるのです。子供たちの文章を読み、津波が牙を 向けて襲来したときはさぞ怖かったろうと思います。また、あの状況でよく幼い兄弟や姉 妹又祖父母を助けようとしていた姿を読んだときは涙が出てきそうになりました。あの文 集に載っている写真と絵はいろいろな人に見せるつもりです。それでは。

千尋ゴダード

10年アリガトウ・プロジェクト ~つなげよう東北、日本、世界を~



共存型のプロジェクト。双方が助け合い、与えなという依存型ではなく、 という依存型では支援者に被災者が終 援助な

災害から放長までな災害から復興ではな

長期間プロジェク成長の機会を造る成長の機会を造る の機 会を造るための構築並びに 0

交流の機会を提供する。 世界中の支援者を対象とし 世界中の支援者を対象とし 被災者及び 出会い

LSC Language Studies Canada

On behalf of LSC teachers and staff, we offer our heartfelt condolences for the suffering resulting from Friday's earthquake and tsunami in Japan.

We sincerely hope that all of your friends and family are safe and secure, and we want you to know that LSC offices are here to provide support and assistance to LSC students at this difficult time.

For students who are currently at LSC and cannot return home, we will help them make accommodation arrangements and new flight arrangements.

For students who will be coming to LSC in the coming week, we can make new arrangements to dates as needed and please remember that our arrival phone numbers are available during the weekend as follows:

LSC Toronto: 416-209-8331 LSC Calgary: 403-813-8545 LSC Vancouver: 604-773-0488 LSC Montreal: 514-947-1030

Please make sure to call us if you have any changes for arriving students. You can count on our support during this difficult time. Most Sincerely.

Cathrine Conings

thanks Michi.

I'm going to organize a 1000 crane folding fund-raising activity at my school and I will send the money to Japan via Red Cross. Thanks for the tip. Cathrine







<2011年9月>1

ルース駐日米国大使に「Tシャツ・メッセージカー ド」を贈り、プロジェクトの趣旨を説明してきました。

<2011年9月5日>2

代々木・山野ホールで行われたカナダ人歌手ジャズ ミン・リチャーズのライヴ会場にて、大船渡小学校 からのメッセージ・カードをジャズミン本人と横浜イ ンターナショナル・スクール関係者に届けました。ジ ャズミンが海外に大船渡小学校の声を届けてくれ

<2011年9月3日>

MGS大学院で「震災後の"生き方"を考えるセミナ ー」に、10年アリガトウ・プロジェクト責任者"難波 三津子" (ハロードリーム実行委員) がパネラーとし て参加し、当プロジェクトについて話をしました。

<2011年8月16日~21日> 3

エスコラピアス修道女会の協力により、スペイン・ マドリットで開催されたワールド・ユース・デイに、 "10年・アリガトウ・プロジェクト・メッセージ・カー ド"及び、"チャリティTシャツ"を100枚持ち込みまし た。なお、メッセージはスペインから後日届く予定

<2011年7月>4

岩手県大船渡小学校の子どもたちから、たくさん のメッセージが送られてきました。カナダ人歌手ジ ャスミン・リチャーズへの感謝の気持ち、未来に向 けたメッセージなど75通。スタッフが英訳しジャス ミンに届けます。大船渡小学校のみなさん、ありが とうございます。

<2011年6月>

- ・岩手県、大船渡小学校に10年アリガトウ・プロジェクト・メッセージカードを600枚配布。
- ・Hello Dream 「震災後の心のケア」 パンフレットを東北で配布。

Shaun Sephton

Hello Michi, I just wanted to take a moment to thank all of you for getting in contact with me within the last week to let me know that you and your loved ones were safe in Japan, and/or to check in on Ikuko's family and our friends' in Tohoku. As of today. I can say that to the best of our knowledge everyone near and dear to us. many of whom live in the area directly affected by the earthquake and tsunami, and including Ikuko's family, are safe. There were a number of close calls, but we could not be more grateful for what is nothing short of a miracle. It is truly a miracle. I will reply to everyone who sent us an email individually, but in the meantime, please accept our deepest gratitude for taking time to share your thoughts and well wishes with us, and our unmitigated relief that those of you in Japan are fine. British Columbians and Canadians have already raised a lot of money to send to Japan, but the desire and efforts to raise more money has not stopped. In fact, Ikuko is running a fundraiser this weekend in the Fraser Valley. However, if there is anything else we can do to help the people in the region, please let us know.

Mrs Bonell

Dear Michi

I am emailing you and hope all is as well with you as can be. I have seen the devastating news in Japan and am sending my best wishes to you.

A huge heartfelt "thank you" from my family to you and your fam

The children here are being looked after well - Tomoki and Yukana and little Sanghwan. Please do let me know if there is anything we can do to help Kindest regards

Lvnette

Lynette Bonell

(St.Bede's School)